COVID-19
Vaccines - In Your

Neighborhood

Columbus City Schools (CCS) is partnering with Columbus Public Health and Nationwide Children’s Hospital to
offer the COVID-19 Pfizer vaccine for FREE to any eligible recipient.

The COVID-19 Pfizer Vaccine Clinics are open to anyone ages 12 and older:
* CCS students and family members
* The general public

Location and times:
* Africentric Early College High School — Thursday, June 18, 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
* Linden-McKinley STEM — Thursday, June 18, 1 to 7 p.m.
* South High School — Friday, June 19, 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
* West High School — Friday, June 19, 1 to 7 p.m.

All clinics are first come, first-served. If your student is in a CCS summer school, transportation will be available
during the school day, and parents are not required to attend. Transportation may be available for all other students
and families from select locations. There will be chances to win prizes.

Learn more about the COVID-19 vaccine at NationwideChildrens.org/COVID-19Vaccine
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When your child needs a hospital, everything matters.
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